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23 September 2009 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Shareholder, 
 
The Australian Government has introduced legislation changing the default option for 
receiving annual reports to be via a Company’s website.  From next year you will receive 
timely, costs effective and greener online annual reports unless you request a printed 
version. 
 
Please note that if you would like to receive your future annual reports online, simply do 
nothing. You will be advised of the download details with you AGM notice.  However if 
you would like us to continue to send you a printed version please mark the box below 
and return this form to us at the address at the top of this form. 
 
If you have any questions about this letter please contact Share Registry Services 
representative on 02 9032 3000 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ian Mitchell 
Company Secretary/Director 
 
 

 

ELECTION TO CONTINUE TO RECEIVE PRINTED ANNUAL REPORT 
                      
                  Please continue to send me a printed version of the annual report 

All correspondence to: 
Gould Ralph Share Registry 
Level 42, 259 George Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
Australia 
 
Telephone: +612 9032 3000 
Facsimile:   +612 9032 3088 
Email: mail@gouldralph.com.au 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Starting from next year the default option for receiving the annual report has changed 
from a printed copy to electronic download via our website.  You have the choice of 
receiving notification about accessing your annual report online or continuing to 
receive a printed annual report. 


